
AN IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM N.J. NATURAL GAS 

“CALL BEFORE YOU DIG” 

 

 

NJNG reminds residents and business owners that New Jersey law requires that you “Call 

Before You Dig”   before undertaking  any outdoor digging or construction work.  Even a 

small digging project, such as planting shrubs or replacing a mailbox post, require that 

you call 811 or 800-272-1000 three days before you dig  to request a markout.   

NJNG will come to the worksite and mark out any underground utilities at no charge.  In 

this way, you will avoid damaging any underground utilities, prevent possible disruption 

of service at the location, and avoid costly fines. 

In the event a natural gas line is damaged, no matter how slightly, report it immediately 

by calling 911 and NJNG at 800 427-5325. 


